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3rd May 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Class 1 visit to Fountains Abbey 
 
On Wednesday 15th May the children in Class 1 will be going to Fountains 
Abbey to learn more about mini-beasts. Whilst there they will explore the 
grounds for different types of mini-beasts, carry out some pond dipping and 
take part in a workshop to learn more about what we have seen. 
 
The children will leave school shortly after 9 o'clock, returning before the end of 
the school day travelling by mini-bus. There is no cost for this trip as the cost 
has been paid for by Friends (PTA).  Those children who normally have a 
school meal will be provided with a packed lunch and a drink from school. If you 
would prefer to send your child with a packed lunch from home please indicate 
on the from below. Children may arrive at school in non-uniform but should 
bring with them their school cardigan or jumper. 
 
If you are happy for your child to go on this trip please return the attached 
consent form. 
 
Thank you 
 
Miss Rogers & Miss Frankland 
 
 

 

 

Fountains Abbey – Wednesday 15th May 

 

 

I give my consent for ………………………………………… to take part in the 

above trip. 

 

I will provide a packed lunch from home:   Yes/No 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………  Date: ………………………… 
 

 

 
 
 


